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Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)
Regarding Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19)

In order to ensure each Tribal ALTCS Program receives consistent and updated
information, relating to COVID-19, we encourage you to utilize the below link to access a
list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs).

The FAQs will be revised periodically as new facts are discovered about COVID-19.
The Tribal ALTCS team is here to support you so please do not hesitate to contact
us for assistance.

https://azahcccs.gov/AHCCCS/Downloads/COVID-19 FAQs.pdf

Direct any specific questions to your assigned DFSM Tribal ALTCS Case Management
Coordinator or for general questions to TribalALTCSinfo@AzAHCCCS.gov

Thank you!
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